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12/12- Senior Meeting 6:30pm

12/14- Project Exhibition Night 4-6pm

12/25-1/5- Christmas Break
Students return on January 8th

   Weekly Newsletter December 11th
Dear Archers and Parents, 

I hope this Newsletter finds you well. 

Project Exhibition Night is this Thursday, December 14 from 4-6pm. Students will showcase some of the projects they have been working on this semester.
Come hungry and bring some cash, as there will be pizza, baked goods and hot cocoa for sale, raffles, cookie and ornament decorating fun for everyone. We
hope to see you all there!

Don’t forget to order your yearbook in 2023 to get the early bird pricing. Go to Jostens.com to order yours today!

Student Council is having a toy drive now through December 15th. Drop off new toys in the office and help make a childs Christmas special.
Student Council is also selling reindeer grams this week. Purchase your candy grams at lunch for your friends or siblings that attend A+ Charter Schools.

We only have a couple more weeks left until the end of the semester, which means we are half way through this school year already. Open enrollment
emails will be sent out in the next few weeks. It is important that you re-enroll your child as soon as re-enrollment opens to secure their spot for next year!

Kind regards,
Rachele Reese
Principal
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